
Eye Checkup

The Student Welfare Committee of Bishop Cotton Women’s Christian College, in 
collaboration with Zamindar Microsurgical Eye Center, successfully organized a Free Eye 
Check-Up Camp on 6th March 2025. The event aimed to promote eye health awareness and 
provide students and faculty members with an opportunity to assess their vision and receive 
expert guidance on eye care.

The camp began with an informative session by Dr. Samina F. Zamindar, who delivered an 
expert talk on eye care and myopia prevention. She emphasized the importance of regular eye
check-ups, maintaining good eye hygiene, and adopting preventive measures to reduce the 
risk of vision-related issues.

 

Following the expert talk, the eye screening session was conducted by a team of specialists 
from Zamindar Microsurgical Eye Centre. The participants underwent vision tests and 
consultations, where they received personalized advice based on their eye health conditions.

 

The event witnessed an overwhelming response, with around 250 participants, including 
students, faculty, and staff. Many individuals benefited from the free check- up, gaining 
valuable insights into their eye health and recommendations for further treatment if 
necessary.

 

The Free Eye Check-Up Camp was a remarkable success, spreading awareness about eye 
care and myopia prevention while providing essential eye health services to the college 
community. The Student Welfare Committee expressed gratitude to Dr. Samina F. Zamindar 
and the team from Zamindar Microsurgical Eye Center for their expertise and support.

 

The event concluded with positive feedback from participants, who appreciated the initiative 
and requested more such health-focused programs in the future.

 


